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Temporary closure of Main South Road and Southern Expressway, 
Bedford Park 

As part of the Darlington Upgrade project, Main South Road, Bedford Park, and part of the Southern 
Expressway will be temporarily closed from 8pm, Friday, 24 August until 6am, Monday, 27 August. 

This closure will allow for the installation of the 3,000 tonne bridge which will be located on Main South 
Road over the Southern Expressway to the new lowered motorway. 

Main South Road, Bedford Park 

 Main South Road will be closed between Flinders Drive and Flagstaff Road.
 Detours will be in place via Sturt Road and Marion Road.

Southern Expressway 

 The Southern Expressway will be closed between the Marion Road off ramp and Main South
Road intersection.

 Motorists will be required to enter/exit the Southern Expressway via the Marion Road ramps.

Access for emergency vehicles in all directions will be maintained at all times. 

The lowered motorway will be open to traffic on completion of the project. 

Motorists are encouraged to plan ahead and familiarise themselves with these changes. Please visit the 
Darlington Upgrade Project website for more detailed information 
www.dpti.sa.gov.au/infrastructure/nsc/darlington_upgrade_project 

Get real time traffic info direct to your smartphone by downloading our Addinsight app at 
www.addinsight.com.au or visit TrafficSA at www.traffic.sa.gov.au 

We thank motorists for their patience while these important works are undertaken. 

https://www.dpti.sa.gov.au/infrastructure/nsc/darlington_upgrade_project
http://www.addinsight.com.au
http://www.traffic.sa.gov.au/


 

 

 


